
 

 

 

14th February 2025 

Nursery telephone: 01761 205657  

School telephone: 01761 412019 

Nursery e-mail:  nextstepsnursery@stjohns.mnsp.org.uk 

School e-mail: office@stjohns.mnsp.org.uk 

 

 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

 

Isabella 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

For overcoming new 

challenges and showing 

a 'can do' attitude. 
 

Well done! 

In Forest School this week, we explored Zone Five. The children had 

lots of fun making nature bracelets, searching for different natural 

items to decorate their bracelets. We kept warm by running around 

and playing football, climbing and rolling over objects, and 

searching around the mud to find some wriggly worms.  
Please note, next term Forest School will be on Wednesdays. 

 

Last Friday, it was NSPCC Number 

Day and lots of the children 

enjoyed dressing up in maths 

themed clothes, some of which 

were homemade! 

 
 



 

 

Dates for the Diary 
17th to 21st February:  School Half Term.   

The school kitchen will be closed, please bring packed lunches. 

26th February, 2.45pm: “Under the Sea” Performance. 

3rd March: Trip to library. 

18th March: Visit to the church 

7th - 10thApril: The school kitchen will be closed, please bring packed lunches. 

11th April to 21st April:  The Nursery will be closed for the Easter break. 

5th May: Bank Holiday.  The Nursery will be closed. 

26th May: Bank Holiday.  The Nursery will be closed. 

Volunteers Please! 

On Monday 3rd March, we are taking a trip to the library, and on Tuesday18th March we are 

visiting the church. Both trips will be in the morning and we are looking for volunteers to help us to 

walk down with us please. If you feel you could help out on one or both of these mornings please 

let a member of staff know.  Thank you! 

In maths, the children have had fun rolling dice, 

counting the dots and then moving that amount of 

steps along a game board. The children had helped 

to make the dice, drawing spots on a large soft play 

cube. Outside we used chalk to make a game 

board so we could move along the game ourselves. 

REMINDERS 

 26th February: Please join us for our ‘Under the Sea’ Performance 

which will start at 2.45pm. 

 School Half Term: As it is the school half-term holiday next week, the 

school kitchen will be closed, therefore please note that packed 

lunches will be required all week.  


